Town of Black Brook
Public Hearing
2021 Community Block Grant

July 12, 2021 @ 5:30 PM

Meeting called to order at 5:31 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.
Attendees: Jon Douglass, Supervisor
Town Council: James Martineau Jr., Howard Aubin, James Seguin, Ronnie Wilkens
Town Clerk: Melissa Walton
Secretary to the Supervisor: lessie Douglass
Secretary to the board: Karen Nelson
Highway Superintendent: Robert Haywood
Water Superintendent: Craig Walton - Absent
Visitors Attendees: Steve Bombard
Visitors VIA GOTOMEETING: None
New Business

The Town of Black Brook intends to apply for approximately $820,000 in CDBG Public Infrastructure
grant funds towards the procurement and installation of water meters for Black Brook Water District #1.

Discussion

Board & Visitors reviewed engineering Report provided by Laberge group.

Adjournment: 5:34 PM, motioned by Howard Aubin and 2nd by James Martineau Jr., All in favor
These are the Official Minutes of the July 12, 2021, Town of Black Brook Public Hearing:

Melissa Walton, Town Clerk



